
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

INFORMATION SHARING REPORT 

February 18, 2020 

 
 
Community Leadership Presentation 
 
On Feb. 13, the City Manager, Punta Gorda 
Fire Department and the Punta Gorda Police 
Department provided the Charlotte County 
Chamber of Commerce Leadership program 
participants with an overview of operations. 
Participants were especially interested in the 
number of and duties of the volunteer police 
officers, the status of the new RO plant and 
why the Fire Department living quarters have 
four refrigerators. The wheel of lunch in the 
offices of the Police Department also sparked 
interest by participants. Thank you to all 
involved in sharing what a great community 
Punta Gorda is to live in and be a part of.   

 
Human Resources offers Learning 
Opportunity 
 

Asthma is a chronic condition that affects 
many people. If you or a loved one has asthma, it takes time and energy to keep it 
well controlled. Join us to learn the different types of asthma, how it is diagnosed, 
how the medication works and how you are the key in the treatment plan to help 
manage your asthma and live well. 
 
Date: Tuesday March 10th, 2020 
Time: 1:00 – 2:00 pm EST 
Location: At your computer, must have internet access to view. 
 
Click HERE to register. 
 

https://guidewell.cosocloud.com/etezl4j1uadm/event/event_info.html

